



Nov 26th 2019


Wow there are now only 136 Days to go, getting close now


Just a very brief but important update this month 


TICKETING


When we released the original ticket order form (Mid Sept) it contained a minor error

The Drifters bank account we need the venue ticket monies deposited into is 


03-1555-0015630-01  	 	 (it is only a suffix change)


The order form with the correct account number was uploaded onto both the Drifters site and the 
NZARRA site just prior to Snr nationals. 


So see either the NZARRA website or our own Drifters web site for the newest downloadable form.


Time is marching on and we are hoping you are well underway collating your ticket requirements 


VENUE


Just a reminder we will have eftpos available at the venue, 

There is also a water bottle filling station at the venue


PARKING


There is ample on site parking and a site map can be found on the web site, there will be a parking 
restriction in front of the main entrance (reserved for officials and vendors)

There is also a oneway traffic flow system in place at the school. The main entrance off Ellicott rd is an 
entrance only, the exit from the school grounds is via Nyanza st, onto Waimarie st, then back onto Ellicott


FORMS AND INFORMATION


There is also on our web site www.drifters.org.nz/jnr-nats a motorhome registration form and a site map.


CONTACT INFO


Ticketing & motorhome enquiries	 	 	 2020tickets@drifters.org.nz

General enquiries	 	 	 	 	 2020info@drifters.org.nz

Drifters RnR Club contacts	 	 	 	 www.drifters.org.nz   (see the contacts tab)


If you need to talk to a real person call


Greg Sammons (event co ordinator)	 	 	 021 504 245
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